
 

 

 

Friday 24th September 2021              

Time certainly flies when you 

are having fun and that is definitely the case 

here at Trawden School, especially this last             

couple of weeks.  Our new Reception children 

have settled in really well and it is a joy to see 

them begin their school journey with us. This 

week, some of the children have enjoyed some 

special time with Sophia, our therapy dog , and I 

think Sophia has enjoyed spending time with the 

children too! We are so lucky to be able to offer 

this experience to our pupils.  

Year 3 had a fantastic time meeting & making 

new friends, who visited us from a school in 

Blackpool, although we had to ‘socially distance’ 

we still had a lovely time.  

We also had a visit from ‘The History Man’,                 

Adrian Worrell. He brought to life the world of 

Myths and Legends for Key Stage 2 and Knights 

and Castles for EYFS & Key Stage 1. He is                          

absolutely fantastic in his presentation and  I 

think the teaching staff enjoyed the sessions as 

much as the children  did! 

We have a busy few weeks coming up, so please 

have a look at the ‘dates for your diary ‘and 

keep up to date with any emails from school. I 

very much appreciate your continued support. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend,                                   

Mrs L Stinchon 

We are now collecting 

Grow Tokens for 

school. For every £10 

spent at Morrisons 

they will provide a  grow token to donate to 

your chosen school. Tokens are then ex-

changed for things like, mini greenhouses, 

watering cans, plant pots, seeds and  many 

more gardening items! All you need to do 

is: 

 Download the MyMorrisons app 

 Sign in or register to MyMorrisons and 

select Trawden School  

 You can scan your app at the                

checkout 

 For every £10 spent we will receive a 

Grow Token 

 We will exchange the tokens for free 

gardening equipment. 

 



A BIG thank you to Mrs D 

Smith  for kindly donating 

her lottery winnings back 

to school!   

Remember you have to be in it to win it! 

 

OPEN DAY  - OCTOBER 

2021 

 If you have a child due to 

start Primary School in 

September 2022 (or know someone who 

does) please let them know about our Open 

Day this year which is taking place on  

Friday 8th October 2021.                                                                                    

Even though we are still navigating these                            

changing times we understand that new,                

prospective parents will  still want to visit our 

school.                                                                                    

We therefore, have appointments  available 

for parents/carers to come and be shown 

round our wonderful school. During your visit 

you will be able to ask any questions and be 

given a tour by Mrs Stinchon, our                      

Headteacher.  

If you would like to book an                             

appointment slot for this day then please    

contact the school office on 01282 865242 

and Mrs Sims or Miss Ridehalgh will book you 

in. If however, this day is not convenient for 

you,  you can still contact school to book a                 

separate appointment on a day that  is more 

convenient for you.  

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Our wonderful PTFA run 

‘Our School lottery’ 

This can be found at: 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/

school/trawden-forest-primary-school 

You can support our school buy purchasing 

tickets (£1 per ticket, per week) and you will 

be in with a chance of winning cash and prizes. 

Thank you to all our supporters, we really              

appreciate it.  



Monday 

Karate with Sensei Simon (Ongoing 

club, Years 1-6, letters have been 

sent out) 3.30 - 5pm 

Tuesdays  

Fitness Evolution Boxing Club 3.30 - 

4.30pm  15th September - 7th De-

cember (12 weeks) 

Wednesdays  

Pro Sport Tag Rugby Club 3.30 - 

4.30pm 15th September - 20th 

October (6 weeks) 

Thursdays  

Yoga Club 3.30 - 4.30pm 16th 

September - 21st October  

Our busy little 

PTFA bees have 

been working               

extremely hard 

organising lots of upcoming events to benefit 

our wonderful school. 

The first event is the ‘PTFA                

Christmas Shopping Event’ on the 

13th October (3.30pm -7pm). Please 

tell your family and friends and get 

your Christmas shopping started early! 

Next up is our Halloween Party/dress up day 

and PTFA pop up shop with lots of Halloween 

goodies for the children to buy 

for the party, which will be held 

within the school day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 27th to Thursday 30th Sept - Y5 
Bikeability by Go-Velo (parents must have 
emailed permission)  

Monday 27th Sept - Non uniform day - 
bring cake/biscuit donations for our              
Macmillan fundraising event 

Monday 27th Sept - Karate with Sensei 
Simon starts after school  

Tuesday 28th Sept - in-school   Macmillan 
event  - coffee morning 9.15-10.15am 

Friday 1st Oct - Y6 Bikeability day                                                
(parents must have emailed permission)  

Friday 8th October - OPEN DAY 

Tuesday 12th Oct - Tiny Pixels - individual 

photographs 

Wednesday 13th Oct - PTFA Christmas 

shopping event 3.30pm - 7pm 

Friday 15th Oct - Whole School Forest 

School day  

Thursday 21st Oct - Halloween party/

dress up day and PTFA pop up shop—

details to follow 

Thursday 21st Oct - Last day before Half 

term 



 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our certificate 

winners from last week!  

YR 1  Henry & Alfie 

YR 2  Theo 

YR 3  Jessica & Archie 

YR 4  Thomas T, Tom B, Freya & Jayden 

YR 5   Molly & Jamie 

YR 6    Sam                               

 

We are going to hold a       
Macmillan coffee morning 
in school. 
Our coffee morning will be 
held on Tuesday 28th                     
September in the dining 
hall. 

All parents, carers and family members are                
welcome to attend our coffee morning in the 
school dining hall, between 9.15am-10.15am 
for a cake and a brew! 
All children in school will be in class and this will 
help to minimise the number of people in the 
hall. The children will then be able to buy buns 
at the cake sale which will be at morning and                           
afternoon playtimes. 
On Monday 27th September we will 
hold a  non-uniform day for the                    
children where the "fine" is to bring 
cakes, buns or biscuits for our                           
Macmillan coffee morning. 
So don't forget your donations of cakes and                

biscuits on the 27th and money to donate/buy 

on the 28th!                                                                                     

Thank you very much for your support  

YEAR 6                 
Lancashire  County 

Council online                            
applications have 
now opened to                  

register current Year 6 children for a place at 
their preferred secondary school.                                                                                      

The closing date is Sunday 31st  October 2021. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-
families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-
secondary-school/ 

As we are informed of the secondary school 
open day events we will email the information 
to you. 

Please see the following information                       

regarding The Lancashire Science Festival, 

held at the UCLAN in Preston. This is a free 

event and Mr Lomax assures us it is not to 

be missed  - it is also free of charge! 

A great big THANK YOU to Mr N 

Thompson  for his very generous                      

donation on cakes and buns for our 

Macmillan Coffee Morning and cake 

sale. It is very much appreciated. 


